
NEARLY THE END OF THE YEAR… 
Spring is in the air and summer won’t be foo far away either!  
This is the time when most of us like to wear our summer gear on a warmer 
day...however a reminder of ‘NO THONGS’ on human feet at any time when in 
classes! Wearing thongs to training is not safe; with the likelihood of a rolled 
ankle, bee sting or stubbed toe being very high. Please wear closed shoes at 
all times when training! Thank you for your cooperation! 

DEFERRALS OVER XMAS PERIOD - important please read 

The last day of training for this year is Saturday 9th December 2017 and we 
will be returning on Saturday 3rd February 2018. This means we have a 7 
week (7 x Saturdays) break over the Christmas/New Year period. 

Those of you with memberships which cross over into 2018 please note the 
following: 

• Your membership expiry date already incorporates the extra 7 weeks to 
cover the Christmas closure period and any other “no training” dates that 
your membership may cross over.

How to defer your membership if you need to: 

• If you are going away on holidays on either side of the closure dates 
above and wish to defer your membership, please note the following: 

• Deferral period must be for 4 consecutive, regular training weeks or 
more and cannot include any “no training” and/or Christmas closure 
dates as above. 

• We must receive your notification of deferral no less  
than 2 weeks prior of your anticipated last training Saturday. This can 
be done at reception, via email or phone call. 

• Deferrals will not be accepted AFTER your return from holidays. 
 
If you need to renew your membership before the end of 2017 training year, 
we will add any ‘no training” dates that you cross to your membership time so 
that you don’t lose out. 

If you have any questions regarding any of the above, please come and see 
us at reception.   

                                                        
Happy Training……..The Four Paws Team 

 

	
	

THE DOG’S 
DISH

DATES TO DIARISE 
NO TRAINING DATES 

FOR 2017/8: 

Last day of training 2017 
Saturday 9th December 2017 

First day back for 2018 
Saturday 3rd Februry 2018 

Labour Day Long weekend 
Saturday 10th March 2018 

Easter Saturday 
Saturday 31st March 2018 

DOG POO !!
Remember......it is YOUR 

responsibility to pick up after your 
dog at all times regardless of where 

you are on the school grounds. 
 Please also note the NO GO zone 

which is the synthetic turfed 
athletics track area to the back of 

the school! 

changed address?
Please let us know if you’ve  

changed your address or contact details 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FOUR PAWS FASHION PARADES  

LAST DAY OF TRAINING 

SATURDAY 9TH DECEMBER 2017!! 
Puppy	&	Advanced	classes	fashion	parade:				10.10	am	
Basic	class	fashion	parade	:																																11.40	am	

NB:		Classes	will	be	running	as	normal!	

Dress	your	dogs	(and	yourselves)	up	in	your	finest	designs!	
Great	prizes	for	the	most	imaginaEve	and	funny	ouFits!!!!	

Who will you be wearing?? 

PHOTOS WITH 

SANTA PAWS 
Saturday 2nd December 2017  

FROM 9AM TO 12PM 

No appointment necessary 

$25 single print or 

3 for $60 

Stunning photos in time for 

Christmas 
Collec5on	from	school	on	Sat	9th	Dec	2017	


